Wardens Corner - January 2025
Molly Stevenson, Senior Warden - Mike Tanner, Junior Warden

At the annual meeting on January 19", Louisa Beckett, Lauren Darby, Tim Hood and
Kelli Prevost were elected by acclamation to serve three-year terms on the vestry.
Outgoing vestry members John Hiers, Jeani Synyard, Patricia Tyson and Larry
Wisenbaker were thanked for their service. Additionally, a balanced budget was
adopted, thanks in part to a generous bequest by Monty and Marilyn Miller.

The outgoing vestry members were recognized and the new vestry was inducted at
the 10 o’clock service on Sunday, January 26™. The vestry will gather for a retreat on
Saturday, February 8" to discuss plans and goals for the coming year.

Upcoming Events:

February 5" - 1°* Wednesday 6p Eucharist, Covered Dish Supper & Teaching
February 7" - Ladies Night Out @ Julie Reynolds’

February 8" - Vestry Retreat @ The Stevensons’

February 20" - Chili Cook-off for Grace Café College Dinner

February 21* - HEP Lunch @ John & Marcia McRae’s

February 28" - “Voices to Vienna” Concert - 6p @ Christ Church

** In addition to Sunday morning worship and education, the following are recurring
weekly or bi-weekly events**

Sunday Evening Vespers - 6p

Tuesday Evening Bible Study - 7p @ Oak Trace Clubhouse

Wednesday Evening Choir Practice - 6:30p (except on 1** Wednesdays when it begins at
7p)

Wednesday Evening Compline - 7p @ Grace Cafe

Thursday Morning Eucharist - 7a followed by breakfast at Zacadoo’s

Thursday Morning Women'’s Bible Study - 10:15a @ the McRae’s

2" and 4" Saturdays - Lunch Bunch @ 11a

Your Christ Church vestry meets the third Tuesday of each month at 5:30p, beginning
and ending in prayer. Each month, the Wardens will write a recap of the meeting and
make it available to the congregation. Of course, you are always welcome to attend
the actual meeting.



